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GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

Principal’s Report 
 

 

A great turn out in support of Pink Day for cancer research last Friday. Many, many great 
pink outfits across the school and over $200 raised for research. Well done students and 
staff. 
 

The Kindergarten Smooth Start Program saw 27 students attend school for the first time 
last week. This means almost all of our incoming Kindergarten students attended. This is a 
great outcome for students as they will be well prepared for the transition to “big school”. 
 

Year 6 students participated in the first of the Buckwaroon Landcare day last Thursday at St 
John’s. There was really positive feedback from students about the experience and they will 
travel to Nullagoola Station this week for on country activities. These are annual days 
where students learn more about their local environment and how to take care of it. 
 

Our vocal ensemble will be performing at the Miners’ Memorial this Friday night and we 
encourage as many of our community as to join us on the night. 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

 

We are a school community of  
Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

27.10  Day for Daniel 

1.11  STEAM night 
          Time: 5pm to 7pm 

10.11 
To  

13.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

6.12  Year 6  Farewell  

12.12  Presentation Day 
         Where : Golf Club 
         Time:  9.30  - 11.30 

15.12  Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pm  
 Last day for Students 

Week Date Class 

4 03.11.23 5/6D 

6 17.11.23 5/6S 

8 01.12.23 5/6R 

10 16.12.23 Christmas  
Assembly 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 

Share Equipment 
 

Responsible Respectful Learners 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS  
 

•  Administration Office if you prefer this  
           format. 





FRIDAY 27th OCTOBER 

Day for Daniel 

Friday 27th October 

Wear Red 

Gold Coin Donation 









 

Help your Year 6 child as they approach their time in High School. Headspace are offering FREE 
webinars to support Parents and Carers. Find out more via this link: 
 
 
  https://www.eventbrite.com.au/cc/parentcarer-webinars-for-supporting-young-people-2539129 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com.au%2Fcc%2Fparentcarer-webinars-for-supporting-young-people-2539129&data=05%7C01%7CNEISHA.LEHMANN1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C204fcfb7e6fc45dee41008dbceb2a443%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c2593



